
 Friday 23rd February 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

It’s World Book Day on Thursday 7th March! 

This year, Southfields will be celebrating ‘cosy up with a good book’. 

We are asking children to come to school in their comfiest clothes this year; this might be 

their pyjamas, oversized hoodies or fluffy dressing gowns – any clothing which makes them 

feel cosy and relaxed to read in. 

Throughout the day children will be celebrating by reading their favourite books, sharing 

stories with each other and even writing their own class short stories! 

Breakfast with books 

This year, we would also like to invite families into school to celebrate World Book day with 

us. Families will be invited into school for a light breakfast which will be served in the hall 

from 8.50 – 9.00 am. There will be a short talk about how to support your child at home 

with their reading and the chance to ask any questions. Following this, parents can join their 

child in class to see how reading is taught at Southfields and spend some time with their 

child sharing their favourite book they’ve read in school.  

We hope that as many families as possible will be able to join us and celebrate Southfields 

love of reading!  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss Albrow 
Year 6 Teacher / English Lead / KS2 Co-ordinator  

 

 

 


